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Vera Lloyd Announces New Board Members 

 
LITTLE ROCK (July 9) – Vera Lloyd Presbyterian Family Services announces the addition of 
six new members of its Board of Directors. They are: 
 

• Leroy Brownlee of Little Rock, retired Chairman of the Arkansas Board of Parole 

• Matt Lewis of Sherwood, pilot instructor at CymSTAR 

• Renee Nestor of Bentonville, community volunteer 

• Sharlie Rigby of Little Rock, community volunteer 

• Quincy Ross, J.D. of Monticello, Attorney at Center for Arkansas Legal Services 

• Alicia Whitaker of Monticello, Partner at Whitaker Farms/Whitaker Grains 

 
About Vera Lloyd Presbyterian Family Services 
Vera Lloyd Presbyterian Family Services’ corporate office is located in Little Rock and its 
children’s home is located in Monticello. The children’s home was established in 1923 through 
the dedication and monetary support of Lulu Williamson, Vera Lloyd and Annie B. Wells. Vera 
Lloyd provides residential housing for close to 200 youth every year.   
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